
                             

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

 

Date: 12th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Vaccination UK – Flu Vaccines (School Nursing) 
 

Vaccination UK will be attending our school on 6th November 2023, to deliver the Nasal Flu Spray or IM alternative 
(porcine free injection). This is being offered to all children from Reception – Year 6. 
 
Vaccination UK are commissioned by the NHS to provide child immunisation in schools. This year, the time frame in 
which the flu vaccination programme can be delivered, has been reduced to ensure that children and young people 
are vaccinated by Christmas; hopefully reducing the chance of flu circulating in the community.  
 
Please complete the online form below, by no later than 22nd October 2023, to state whether you wish to consent 
or decline the vaccination Vaccination UK E-Consent Form  
 
It is important that this form is completed, even if you do not wish for your child to receive the immunisation. Failure 
to complete the consent form prior to the above deadline, may result in a call from Vaccination UK. 
 
Please note that if you have submitted consent via the online form but take your child to an alternative location to 
have the flu immunisation, it is your responsibility to let the Vaccination Team know immediately, as they do not 
get notified automatically. To do this, or for further information and support, please contact Vaccination UK direct 
via telephone on 01902 200 077 or via email on wolverhampton@vaccinationuk.co.uk    
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/wolverhampton
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